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Davis-Bacon Act Notice
NOTICE TO ALL BIDDERS

In accordance with the Federal Regulations included in the Davis-Bacon Act (40 USC 276a-276a-7) be advised that all construction contracts for the construction, alteration, or repair of a public building within the United States in excess of $2,000 funded with federal dollars requires the following:

All or part of the Work under this contract may be federally funded.  Upon notice from the Owner or its representative the Contractor shall:

1. Ensure that all laborers and mechanics employed in the Work will not receive less than the prevailing wage rates as determined by the Secretary of Labor;

2. Ensure that laborers and mechanics are paid at least weekly, and the weekly payroll submissions must be submitted for review by the Owner.

The School Board of Broward County, Florida    
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